
 

 

                         May 1, 2017 
 
Mr. Art Figueroa 
N.F. Smith & Associates, LP 
8820 Clay Rd Ste 200 
Houston, TX 77080 
 
 
Dear Mr. Figueroa: 
 

Re: Qualified Suppliers List of Distributors (QSLD), Qualification Notice, FSC 5961 and 
5962, CAGE: 4N5B6, VQ(VQC-17-031358), CN:056098 

 
 This Center has reviewed the corrective actions from the audit performed at your facility. This 
audit was to determine your eligibility to join DLA Land and Maritime’s Qualified Suppliers List of 
Distributors (QSLD) program. Based on our review, your facility is considered a qualified distributor 
eligible to supply FSC 5961 and 5962, military and commercial grade product, as dictated under the 
Criteria and Provisions document for the QSLD program.  Per your application, all devices are to be 
controlled and managed from your Houston, TX location.  No other locations for your company are 
qualified under this program.    
 

This qualification is valid for three years from the date of this letter and can only be terminated 
by written notification from this Center.  For the duration of the qualification period, the distributor is 
subject to periodic reviews by this Center or its representatives and agrees to meet the requirements set 
in the Criteria and Provisions document for the program.  At the end of the three year period, your 
company must resubmit an application to remain in the program. 
 

If you have any questions, please contact Mr. Jonathan Puhalsky at (614) 692-2458. 
 
      Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
      ALAN J. WILL 
      Chief  
      Sourcing and Qualifications Division 
 

DEFENSE LOGISTICS AGENCY 
LAND AND MARITIME 

POST OFFICE BOX 3990 
COLUMBUS, OH  43218-3990 
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